111 Kindergarten places Ventura CA

CAPE Offers Tours for 2009-10 Kindergarten Parents

CAPE Outreach Committee Friday, January 2, 2009 





Parents of incoming kindergartners will be able to tour the CAPE Charter School campus - including classrooms such as this second-grade class - during one of the upcoming pre-lottery tours. [image: image1.png]
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More from Camarillo

· Jan 2009 USA Weather Pattern Forecast Released 

· Camarillo Family YMCA: New Classes Beginning 

· Wilderness course takes you to our local 'great beyond' 

Parents of children who will be kindergarteners in the upcoming 2009-10 school year are invited to take a guided tour of the CAPE Charter School campus before applications are due for the school's lottery.

Tours at the Camarillo Academy of Progressive Education will be held at 9:15 a.m. on Mondays and Tuesdays in January, February and early March. Parents can meet CAPE educators, tour the campus, view classrooms, and ask any questions they may have about the school and its educational programs.Reservations are required. Call (805) 384-1415 to reserve a spot. Charter schools like CAPE are independent, public schools. As a public school, CAPE cannot charge tuition and it may not discriminate in its enrollment process. 

CAPE is a public school that has been authorized, or "chartered," to teach its students via its unique, proven educational program. Charter schools are freed from many state and local regulations and rules but are still held accountable for improving student achievement. Charter schools also have more academic freedom and flexibility than other public schools could get through magnet status or waivers.

CAPE is teaching students in grades K-8 with an educational philosophy that expands upon the "Open" philosophy that thrived in Camarillo for 30 years, first at Bedford Open and then at Los Senderos Open School.

CAPE currently serves 420 K-8 students with waiting lists in most grade-levels. For inquiries about possible openings during the current school year, call (805) 384-1415.

First availability for classroom space in the 2009-10 school year goes to current CAPE students and their siblings, with the remaining spaces filled by a lottery which will be held in March.

CAPE is located at 777 Aileen Drive on the former Valle Lindo School campus.

For more information about the Camarillo Academy of Progressive Education, go to www.CamarilloCharter.org. © [image: image4.png]
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